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Date:  03/13/2020 
To:   All Guests & Residents: 
Subject:  Corona virus  
 
The Vail Daily Newspaper today stated Eagle County is now the county with the 
most cases of Corona virus in the State of Colorado. 
 
Due to the growing concern, Northwoods is taking immediate steps, including 
increasing the frequency of cleaning to building surfaces and high touch areas in 
our buildings.   
 
Here are some tips from the CDC to help prevent the spread of respiratory 
viruses including the coronavirus: 

· Wash your hands often with soap and water for at least 20 seconds, 
especially after going to the bathroom, before eating, and after blowing 
your nose, coughing, or sneezing. 

· Maintain social distance, put a minimum of 6 feet between yourself and 
others. 

· If soap and water are not readily available, use an alcohol-based hand 
sanitizer with at least 60% alcohol. Always wash hands with soap and 
water if hands are visibly dirty. 

· Avoid touching your eyes, nose, and mouth with unwashed hands. 
· Avoid close contact with people who are sick. 
· Stay home when you are sick. 
· Cover your cough or sneeze with a tissue, then throw the tissue in the 

trash. 
· Do not share glasses, eating utensils, water bottles, etc. 

 
For further information, please refer to the CDC website for the latest updates:  
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/index.html. 
 
 
 
 


